
THINGS YOU NEED TO DO BEFORE YOU CAN COACH 

 

Just a note for prospective coaches for next season – for the safety of our youth, all Board of 

Recreation coaches have some mandatory requirements before they can coach.  You can complete 

the requirements now if interested in coaching. 

1) Background checks – paid for by the Board of Recreation and only take a few minutes to 

complete. 

2) Certification – you may attend a fall class offered by the Board or schedule a class at your 

convenience at: http://youthsports.rutgers.edu/ (you will be reimbursed after submitting a copy of your 

card and paid receipt). 

3) Online Concussion course – view the video at 

http://www.cdc.gov/headsup/youthsports/training/index.html. 

Submit certificate of completion to Board.  

4) Protecting Our Children Videos – These videos are required by the Village insurance carrier. 
Links: https://njmel.org/mel-safety-institute/model-policies/protecting-children-videos/ 
 https://njmel.org/?s=Building+a+Safe+Workplace%3A+Anti-Harassment+and+Discrimination.  
Submit certificates of completion to Board. 
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